 

Join us at the Members’ Forum to enjoy a special preview of the new Indoor School

Immediately after the conclusion of the formal business of the Annual General Meeting the club holds a Members’ Forum to discuss topics considered to be of interest to the general membership and to consult on any important matters. 
This year, the club is extending an invitation to all the parents of our junior members to attend the AGM (in a non-voting capacity) and to participate in the Members’ Forum.
We expect the following to be presented and/or discussed at the forum:
· Club and Cricket Vision
· Bath Cricket Club in the Community
· Brownsword – a new pavilion and activity this winter
· The Boundary – what happens during the winter and what to expect next summer
· Re-opening the car park
· North Parade Clubhouse – redevelopment  
· A tour of the new indoor school








  


